
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2023 

 

Subject:  Community Outreach for 1248 Via Huerta (SC22-0031), Los Altos, CA 94024 

Proposed New two-story Residential house 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 

This letter is to inform the neighbors regarding the new development project for a new two-story 

house at 1248 Via Huerta, Los Altos, CA 94024 required by City of Los Altos Planning department. 

We have included the following drawings for your information T.0, A1.2, A2.1, A2.2, A3.1, A3.2 

and material board. If there are any questions or concerns after you reviewed the drawings, 

please feel free to contact Henry Zeng the architect at 408.464.5631 or email at 

henryhzeng@yahoo.com with any feedback. 

 

Sincerely  

 

 

Henry Zeng 

Principal Architect 
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